
St Francis of Assisi, Traffic 

Management Plan for the new position 

of the Church 

The St Francis of Assisi Parish Church is scheduled to be relocated during the Easter term break. 

To allow for the site preparation that is required for the relocation, the following changes are being 

made to the access of the site. 

Stage 1  

Start date: 24/03/14 End Date: 9/05/2014 

During this period, vehicle access will only be through the Eastern entrance and exit (as shown 

above). Pedestrians will be required to walk over the grassed area, with a low level fence separating 

the motorists from the pedestrians. Caution must be taken by motorist while on site during peak 

hours.  



Please note that the western vehicle and pedestrian entrances will be closed indefinitely. 

Stage 2  

Start date: 09/05/2014 

From the 9th of May 2014 pedestrians will be able to use a new paved walkway to enter the site. 

Motorist will still to use the eastern entrance and exit as instructed previous.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Mike Nolan 

CEO Catholic Education Office. 

21st of March 2014 


